
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Simoco Australasia Pty Ltd Letter of Authorisation:  

       

  
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Please be advised that Simoco Australasia Pty Ltd authorises Mr Andrew Cutler of EMC 
Technologies (NZ) Ltd to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to the 
Federal Communications Commission and/or Telecommunications Certification Body. 

  
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant 
to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  Further, no party to the application, 
as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Simoco Australasia Pty Ltd 

 
 

Robert Stowell 
 

 
 
Senior Engineer 

 

Date: 07/12/2014 

 

Federal Communications 
Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Timco Engineering Inc 

849 N.W. State Road 45 

PO Box 370 

Newberry 

Florida 32669 


